London
Hydro

December 2, 2013

By E-mail

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli,

RE: London Hydro Inc.

Application for Distribution Rates Effective May 1, 2014

Board File No. EB-2013-0150

Please find enclosed an addendum to the Responses to the Board Staff Interrogatories
originally submitted by London Hydro Inc. on November 21, 2013. This addendum comprises of
the accompanying updated 2014 Rate Generator Model.

The only change made to the 2014 Rate Generator Model, October 8, 2013 version, is the
population of the 1568 LRAMVA account within the Continuity Schedule (Row 47) in response
to the Board Staff Interrogatories Question #1. This update is consistent with the 1568
LRAMVA account schedule presented in Appendix A.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the undersigned at
(519) 661-5800 ext 5587 or via email at nagyj@londonhydro.com.

Yours truly,

Original signed by

Judith Nagy, C.G.A.

Accountant, Finance and Regulatory Compliance

cc:  Mr. David Arnold, Chief Financial Officer, Vice President of Finance, Corporate Secretary
Mr. Mike Chase, Director of Finance and Regulatory Compliance



